Data Submitted (UTC 11): 5/28/2020 2:16:40 PM

First name: Elger

Last name: Lorenzsonn

Organization:

Title:

Comments: Lutsen Mountains Ski Area Expansion Project

Dear Supervisor Constance Cummins,

I am writing in support of the moose mountain backcountry ski proposal that would maintain the forested character of Moose Mountain; this is a much kinder use than clearcutting 175 acres of quality forest as proposed by LMC.

Sincerely, Mr. Elger Lorenzsonn PO Box 42 Lutsen, MN 55612-0042 lorenzsonn29@gmail.com